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NEW FRONT /REAR LIGHT PACKAGE 

INTRODUCTION 

Please note that, effective January 9th, 2023, our current light package will change to a New LED Lighting Package. 

The entire line of Alltrack power wheelchair will now be available with this new option.  

CHANGE IN LIGHTING PACKAGE 

FORMER PACKAGE NEW PACKAGE 

FRONT 

  

REAR 

  
 

  



New Light Package (cont’d) 
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OTHER IMPLICATIONS 

Availability and Pricing 
On-chair pricing remains unchanged.  Parts pricing requires an RFQ. 

Aftermarket installation 
If the lighting package is ordered after the chair has been delivered, an Installation Guide is available on our website 

under the SUPPORT tab. 

Corresponding updates 
There is no change to the Order Forms. The Parts Manual has been modified and is online. 


